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Global model number is VZ from , before VZ was the model number for the Marauder which was
a significantly different model. It is based on the popular VL C50 with C standing for 'classic'. Its
styling is from the first generation VZ Marauder. In the marketing name was again changed
when Suzuki replaced the carburetors with fuel injection, with M standing for 'muscle' and 50
representing the displacement of the engine in cubic inches. Intruder M refers to the cubic
centimetre engine following the naming convention for Suzuki cruisers in markets outside North
America. The M50 was developed using the C50 frame and rear swingarm , which is a softail
type with a hidden single shock absorber , compared to the Marauder's traditional swingarm
with two exposed shock absorbers. The M50 received different fenders and fuel tank from the
C50, a handlebar mounted speedometer cluster, and inverted 41mm forks, to give it a more
muscular appearance than the C50 semi-sister. The basic M50 engine was slightly modified,
being painted black instead of the chrome found on the C50 engine. Internally, the engine
received split crank bearings instead of the C50's one-piece bearings, as well as slightly
modified valvetrain components, which necessitated modifications to the cylinder heads. Power
output is identical to the C50 power plant, and both displace cc. Both models share a 5 speed
transmission inside a shared crankcase with the engine with wet clutch , water cooling, a single
front disc brake , and a rod operated rear drum brake. The M50 featured distinctive styling, with
a unique rear fender, LED taillight , black painted mag wheels, and aggressive stance. The
model was well received in the motorcycle press, with Motorcycle Cruiser Magazine giving it
high marks for comfort and passenger carrying capacity. However, some critics [ who? The
model was not a top seller, and after five model-years Suzuki did a complete makeover of the
model. For , the M50 was given a major redesign. The M50 motor was discontinued, and the
current model M50 now uses the same motor as the C50, consolidating production and
simplifying parts sourcing. The sheet metal was changed, eliminating the distinctive rear fender
found on the â€”09 M50 in favor of a fender similar to the one found on other cruiser models. A
small cowling was added around the headlight , giving the M50 a family resemblance to the
other Suzuki M series cruisers, the M90 and Mr. Sales numbers for the redesigned M50 are
unavailable, as Suzuki chose not to ship any models to North America due to the large supply of
leftover s in dealer inventory. Official website. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. Archived
from the original on April 14, Retrieved May 22, Archived from the original on Retrieved CS1
maint: archived copy as title link. Categories : Suzuki motorcycles Cruiser motorcycles
Motorcycles introduced in Motorcycles powered by V engines. Hidden categories: CS1 maint:
archived copy as title All articles with specifically marked weasel-worded phrases Articles with
specifically marked weasel-worded phrases from May Namespaces Article Talk. Views Read
Edit View history. Help Learn to edit Community portal Recent changes Upload file. Download
as PDF Printable version. Front: Inverted, telescopic , coil spring, oil damped Rear: Link-type,
oil damped. Front: Single mm disc 2 piston caliper Rear: drum. There's nothing better than
getting out on the open road on your Suzuki - away from the distractions of life - and your
cruiser motorcycle is the best way to do it. A relaxing ride is one of the best stress reliever we
can think of. At MotoSport we know about all things cruiser, from keeping your motorcycle
running smooth to the gear you need to get out on your ride. After you've ensured your cruiser
is running smooth, make sure your tire tread is where it needs to be. Our large selection of
cruiser tires give you the opportunity to find the tire that best fits your needs. For an even better
deal consider purchasing a tire combo and knocking both the front and rear tires out in one fell
swoop. Rest assured, our deals are not limited to tires! At MotoSport we want to offer the
industry's best deals - and provide a low price guarantee. Your cruiser should be dressed up
the way you want it, and to help you style your ride we carry a huge selection of cruiser body
parts that include all the covers you could ask for - to give your cruiser a true custom look.
When treating your cruiser motorcycle to a style upgrade choose the best products on the
market, from the top brands like Baron Custom Accessories, Kuryakyn, Show Chrome and
many more. Throwing on all that new shine to your cruiser doesn't have to only be for show. We
carry a vast selection of exhaust systems that range from the humble cruiser slip ons to the
loud and proud full systems that add style and fresh chrome to your ride. Select the year of your
Marauder - VZ Year It's been upgraded with a Cobra exhaust, a Baron tachometer, aftermarket
foot pegs, and extended forward controls. Powered by an cc v-twin engine with a 5 speed
transmission, the Marauder would be an excellent choice in a midsize cruiser at an economical
price. Putting out 50 horsepower at 6, rpm and 47 foot pounds of torque at 5, rpm, the VZ has
plenty of get up and go, but is not too much to handle for a rider stepping up from a smaller
bike. It weighs in at only lbs. We offer an unbelievable selection of quality used motorcycles and
never charge any dealer fees! Nobody here is on commission and we are happy to take as much
time with you as you need. We encourage you to see and hear this bike in person, but if you are
unable to, we will be happy to do a live inspection via Skype or Facetime. Please call for more

info. The purchaser or prospective purchaser should verify with the Seller the accuracy of all
the information listed within this ad. Skip to main content. Email to friends Share on Facebook opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on
Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. Bidding has ended on this item.
Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information,
see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab This
amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other fees. For additional
information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or
tab. Buyer is responsible for vehicle pickup or shipping. Jan 13, PST. Will ship to Ukraine. Read
item description or contact seller for shipping options. See details. Seller's other items. Seller
assumes all responsibility for this listing. CALL About Us. Options and Standard Features.
Basic Information. Payment Terms. Unless otherwise agreed upon, the vehicle must be picked
up within 10 days of the auction's end. Communication is required within 24 hours, or the
winning bidder risks having the auction relisted. We accept certified bank checks, money
orders, bank to bank wire transfers, and of course cash in person. We cannot take either
method for the full payment amount. Bank to bank wire transfers usually show in our account
within 24 hours of transfer, except on weekends. Banks now require that any out of state
certified checks, money orders and treasurers checks require 5 business days to clear. Please
keep this in mind when considering pick up time. Selling a Vehicle? Create Professional
Listings Fast and Easy. Click Here! We offer an unbelievable selection of quality used
motorcycles and. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home page. Listed in category:.
Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in
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Condition: Used. Ended: Jan 13, PST. Shipping: Will ship to Ukraine. Seller: thecollectabletrader
Seller's other items. The Suzuki Boulevard M50 is a muscle cruiser with sleek, yet powerful
styling that includes slash-cut mufflers, a hard-tail look, and drag-style bars. The distinctively
shaped headlight nacelle presents a look that's uniquely Suzuki. Wherever you ride, the M50
offers responsive handling and an exceptionally comfortable ride, thanks to its inverted forks,
smooth, single-shock rear suspension and ideally designed saddle. Its cubic-inch V-twin engine
with advanced Suzuki fuel injection is equally impressive, producing a load of torque for strong
acceleration in every gear. Fifty cubic inch cc , degree, V-twin engine rumbles through the
staggered dual mufflers as it puts power through the shaft drive and down into the wide rear
tire. The bodywork is sleek and purposeful from nose to tail and looks even sleeker when the
optional tail cowl is on in place of the passenger seat. The large-diameter inverted forks and
beefy swingarm with hidden rear shock give the bike a tough, aggressive stance but deliver a
smooth, controlled ride. Robust, cc 50 cubic inch , liquid-cooled, fuel injected, V-twin
powerplant is built to deliver exciting torque from down low in the rpm range. Crankshaft design
features degree offset crank pins to reduce engine vibration without a balancer shaft for a more
comfortable ride. Electronic fuel injection system features the Suzuki Dual Throttle Valve
System SDTV that maintains optimum air velocity in the intake tract for smooth low- to mid-rpm
throttle response and high torque output. Multi-hole-type fuel injectors deliver a fine spray for a
powerful yet fuel-efficient operation. Chromed and staggered dual exhaust system mounted on
the right side of the engine is tuned for responsive torque delivery providing a deep, rumbling
exhaust note. A wide-ratio five-speed transmission features a high fifth gear ratio for relaxed
highway cruising. Low-maintenance shaft drive is clean-running and has minimal torque
reaction as it efficiently transmits power to the wide inch rear tire. Strong, double-cradle steel
frame supports a chassis ready for street-cruising or a cross country tour. Link-type rear
suspension connects to a truss-style swingarm and a single shock absorber with seven-way
spring preload adjustability providing 4. Suzuki performance-cruiser styling is sleek and flowing
throughout from the distinctive headlight nacelle to the purposeful tail section. Drag-style
handlebars mounted on pull-back risers provide a comfortable reach for the rider and increased
comfort around town or on the highway. Long, wide 4. Attractive raised fuel filler includes
indicator lights for turn signals, high beam, and low fuel. Cast aluminum inch front and inch rear
wheels with a seamless black finish. Black outer tubes on the 41mm inverted front forks add
sporty looks and performance feel. A wide and comfortable seat is shaped for a smooth visual
harmony with the sporty rear fender ideal when set up with the optional seat cowl. Bright,
bullet-style turn signals are designed for high visibility and a sharp appearance. Optional single
seat cowl can replace the passenger seat for an even more aggressive look or for use on solo
rides. Genuine Suzuki accessory options for the M50 include clean-fitting, functional
saddlebags. More Genuine Suzuki Accessories for Boulevard owners are available, including a
large selection of Suzuki logo apparel. You are now leaving Suzuki Motor of America, Inc. You
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also visit your local Suzuki dealer for more financing options. Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.
Here are dealers near " " Select Your Dealer. Suzuki motorcycle and ATV dealers are
independently owned and operated businesses. In the event that the selected dealer is unable
to respond to your inquiry, your contact information may be forwarded to the next closest
operating Suzuki dealer. Find a Dealer. There was an error loading these images. Key Features.
Engine Features. Chassis Features. Additional Features. Compression Ratio 9. Overall Width
mm Wheelbase mm Ground Clearance mm 5. Seat Height mm Curb Weight kg lb. Warranty 12
month unlimited mileage limited warranty Extension Longer coverage periods with other
benefits available through Suzuki Extended Protection SEP. Thank you for visiting our website.
Please visit again soon. Estimated Payment. No dealers within range! Back You Have Selected:.
First Name. Last Name. Email Address. Zip Code. Subscribe to our Newsletter. Proceed Cancel.

